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Oregonians are being taxed to death and spent to death by the legislature.  The 

money is being spent foolishly and unethically.  The govt. is responsible for the well 

being of all Oregonians.  Therefore, any money spent for the benefit of a select group 

is spent irresponsibly.  Also, taxes should be assessed on ALL Oregonians fairly.  

Taxing tires only affects a select group and the distribution of that money should be 

to something that benefits ALL Oregonians such as maintenance of roads, highways, 

and bridges over which we all travel or receive goods and services from those who 

use those travel lanes.  If we are going to tax small groups, how about those who 

now use electric bicycles, motorized skate boards, electric scooters, unicycles, etc.  

Maybe we should place a 5% tax on all campaign funds spent by a candidate and 

paid for out of the candidates own pocket.  Enough of the irresponsible, 

unprofessional, and unethical spending and taxing.  


